

HIV/STI Prevention, Testing, & Treatment Services

(P) 407.645.2577 (F) 407.866.2793 info@hopeandhelp.org www.hopeandhelp.org

Dear Friends,

Our world has been changed by the Coronavirus pandemic. Like many other companies, Hope & Help has implemented measures to protect the safety of its employees and patients. In order to enter the facility, all employees, patients, and essential visitors must adhere to the following:

- Wear a face covering (If you don't have one, we will provide one for you.)
- Get your temperature screened
- Remain at least 6 (six) feet away from others

For now, all medical services are offered by appointment only. We are happy to serve you in a safe and friendly manner. So be sure to schedule your appointment by calling 407-645-2577. We look forward to seeing you.

Stay healthy and safe!

Sincerely,

Lisa Barr

Executive Director